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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you and your Y11 student to the OAH Revision Festival on Tuesday 12th 

March from 4.30pm.  The evening will include dinner, a revision workshop and an opportunity to visit 

our revision stalls. 

 

A complimentary meal of fish and chips will be available at the start of the evening before you attend 

an informative presentation on revision tips and strategies from the leading revision specialists 

‘Positively You’.  

 

Finally, students and families will be given plenty of time to browse our revision stalls where our 

teaching staff will be available to give subject specific advice and provide lots of revision materials in 

preparation for the fast approaching GCSE examinations.  There will also be wellbeing advice to 

support students throughout this period, along with a careers stall and a stall with representatives 

from our Post-16 Centre who will be on hand to provide information and advice for after the 

examinations. 

 

The revision festival will take place on Tuesday 12th March from 4.30pm to 7.00pm. To 

book a ticket please click on the following link: 

Y11 Revision Festival Tickets 

 

Please note that you will need to sign into the site to reserve your ticket. You will need to book one 

ticket for each person attending, including your child. Booking will close on Monday 4th March. 

 

Upon arrival, you will need to scan the QR code at reception to sign into the event and be entitled to 

a free meal of fish and chips.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

S Backhouse 

Ms S Backhouse 

Assistant Principal 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/y11-revision-festival-tickets-850656796377?aff=oddtdtcreator

